
                                                         SUNDAY 5TH FEBRUARY 2017 

                                                       THE FOURTH SUNDAY BEFORE LENT 
 

A Community United by Faith in Christ, living out Worship, 

Welcome & Witness 
 

Welcome to St. Hilary’s today, please do join us for refreshments following our services 
today. If it is your first visit here, we would love to get to know you more – so please 

make yourself known to one of the welcome team. 

 
SERVICES THIS WEEK 
Sunday 5th February 

The Fourth Sunday before Lent 
9.30am Holy Communion 

11.15am All Age Communion with Sunday Club 
 

 
BIBLE READINGS 

5th February 
9.30am & 11.15am  

Isaiah 55:6-11(OT p696)   
Matthew 5:13-20 (NT p4) 

 
SERVICES NEXT WEEEK 
Sunday 12th February 

The third Sunday before Lent 
 9.30am Holy Communion  

11.15am All Age Worship Parade Service 
4.00pm Marriage Preparation (Side Chapel) 

 

 
BIBLE READINGS NEXT WEEK – 

12th February 
9.30am & 11.15am 

Deuteronomy 30:15-20 (OT p193) 
Matthew 5:21-37(NT p4) 

  

Monday (6th February ) 
 
 
Tuesday (7th February)  
Wednesday (8th 

February) 

 
 
 
 
Thursday (9th February) 

Friday (10th February) 

 
Saturday (11th February) 

12.00pm 
6.30pm 
7.30pm 
9.15am 
9.30am 
 
9.15am 
1.15pm 
5.00pm 
7.30pm 
7.30pm 
9.15am 
7-9.00pm 
7.00pm 

Midday Prayer (Side Chapel) 
Vestry Hour 
“lyfe” Group (Rectory) 
Morning Prayer (Side Chapel) 
Bowling Club – All Welcome (At St 
Hilary’s)  
 Holy Communion (Side Chapel) 
 “Busy Bees” Toddler Group  
Music Practice 
Bell Ringing Practice  (Learners Welcome) 
Village Churches Together (At St. Chads) 
Morning Prayer (Side Chapel) 
Fusion Youth Club 
International Supper Evening 



 

Rector:  Alan Ward 638 4771 
Curate:  Calum Piper 721 4258 
Churchwarden:  Jimmy Houghton 07731 898288 

www.sthilarywallasey.org.uk 

Facebook: StHilaryWallasey 
Twitter: @StHilary’s 

 

Prayers 

For the World- 

 Prayer for those experiencing the political 
unrest in America. 

 Pray we continue to build strong faith based 
connections across Europe. 

For the Parish-  

 Pray for those involved in the debate over 
parking charges in Wallasey. 

 Prayers for the family and friends of the 
unidentified man found on Egremont beach. 

 Pray for the “lyfe” group. 

 Pray for those preparing for Marriage.  
For all those suffering and in danger in war zones 
everywhere. 

The Collect for the Fourth Sunday 
before Lent 

 
Lord of the hosts of heaven,  

our salvation and our strength,   
without you we are lost:  

guard us from all that harms or 
hurts  

and raise us when we fall; 
through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 

For the bereaved family of Audrey Leyland. 
For those living in Care Homes:  
Marion Hedley, Marjorie Homan, Barbara Davies, Keith Farrelly and Edith Gamwell. 
For the healing, hope and strength of: Dorothy and Sheila Prestwich, Catherine and 
Helen Godfrey, Ken Hodgson, Jason Povey, Pam Phelan, Maureen Mallay, Neil Fraser and 
Keith Sheridan. 

Prayer Cycle-  
Please pray for the following places within our parish this week: 
Sunday Congregations and Wallasey Village URC Church, Wallasey Village, Buxton Lane, 
Folly Lane and School Lane.  

Our prayer lists will be updated at the end of each month. Please contact Lisa Sheridan at 
lisa.sheridan25@outlook.com to add anyone to our prayer lists or for any other notices.  The cut off time for any 

additions to the newsletter is lunchtime on the Thursday before publication. 

Notices 
"lyfe" GROUP - The final session of this short series is tomorrow (6th).  We have 
been encouraged by the number (15+) taking part and this means we can't accept 
any new members at this stage. The group could continue for another 2 sessions in 
February if they wish to do so. As we move towards Lent, there will hopefully be 
several groups meeting in different homes and at different times. Watch this space! 
INTERNATIONAL SUPPER EVENING - Tickets available free from Paul Jackson & 
Marie Quirk. Please invite friends and family to enjoy a social evening with food and 
entertainment. You are invited to bring a £1 gift for a "Chinese raffle". 
LENT LUNCHES- Throughout March we will be holding the usual lent lunches and 
we would be very grateful for lots of support in running them. There will be a sign-
up sheet available all this month on the notice table. Thanks in advance. 
 


